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April 12, 2011 
 
 
Ms. Tamar Galatzan 
Los Angeles Unified School District 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
333 South Beaudry Avenue, 24th Floor  
Los Angeles, CA 90017 
 
Ms. Galatzan,  
 
For several months the Porter Ranch Neighborhood Council (PRNC) conducted a Stakeholder survey to 
suggest names for the new Porter Ranch School, Valley Region Span K-8 No. 2. 
 
At our January 4, 2011 meeting, the PRNC Board discussed the survey and believes that the name 
“Porter Ranch Community School” is perfect for the new school.  The name is supported by me, the 
Board and many Stakeholders 
 
Please let me know if we can be of additional help and we look forward to the school opening in 2012. 
 
Very truly yours, 

 
Mel Mitchell 
President 
MelMitchell@prnc.org 
 


